

Kindergarten registrations for entry into SD54 elementary schools for September 2023 will be accepted during the week of January 16-20, 2023. This registration is for children who will be five (5) years old on or before December 31, 2023.

There will be two ways to register:

- 1) Registration forms and instructions will be posted on the School District website at www.sd54.bc.ca
- 2) By appointment at your local neighbourhood elementary school.

Proof of age (Birth Certificate, BC Care Card or Status Card) must be uploaded or presented at the time of registration.

If you have any other questions please call your neighbourhood Elementary school.

Muheim Memorial

Elementary

Smithers, BC 250-847-2688

Email:

MMEoffice@sd54.bc.ca

Telkwa Elementary Telkwa, BC

250-846-5851

Email:

TELoffice@sd54.bc.ca

Silverthorne Elementary

Houston, BC 250-845-2228

Email:

SILoffice@sd54.bc.ca

Walnut Park Elementary Smithers, BC

250-847-4464

Email:

WPSoffice@sd54.bc.ca

